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Dear Parents and Carers,  
Current Whole School Attendance – 94.82% 

Radio stars in Year 5 
 
This week, a group of Year 5 pupils took part in an interview for an 
episode of Playground Politics on BBC Radio Somerset. The children 
were amazing and very entertaining! It was a privilege to hear them talk 
about the world and their views – I was very proud of them. The show 
will be broadcast on Wednesday 9

th
 May between 7:15am- 8:30am in 

small segments (around 7.20, 7.50, 8.20). Mrs Culverhouse  
 
 

 
New SENDCO 
We are pleased to announce the appointment of Lyn Hopkins as our new SENDCO. She will start at our school on 
Monday 21

st
 May. 

 
Bible Club 
 
With support from Mrs Banks, Ina Banks and 
Grace Simmonds have been leading a 'Bible 
Club' each Monday for children in Key Stage 
1. The children that have attended have 
thoroughly enjoyed hearing a different story 
each week and have loved the arts and crafts 
activities that have linked with the story. A big 
thank you to the leaders, organisers and 
children that have attended!  
 
 
 
 
China 

 
Years 1 and 2 have been learning all 
about China. Last week we turned the 
classroom into a Chinese Restaurant and 
tasted noodles, sauces and prawn 
crackers.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Wool Club 
We have been having fun making friendship bracelets in wool club.  
 
Sports Day 
Sports Day this year will be held on Tuesday 10

th
 July. 

 
Class Attendance Cup 
This week Dragonfly class won the attendance cup with 99.59% 
attendance and were rewarded with an extra session on the trim trail.  
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Open the Book 
Our Open the Book assembly this week told the story of Jesus in the temple. The children enjoyed taking part in the 
retelling of the story. We then sang some of our favourite songs to our visitors. 

 
Lost and Found 
Lost: A dark camouflage jacket has been mislaid. Please check in case your child has brought the wrong coat home 
by mistake.  
Found: A pair of glasses with black and green frames was found on the field. Please come to the office to claim.   
 
Gold Book 
Ladybird Ruby Winn for using cursive script in her writing; Olivia Chamberlain for spelling lots of words; Logan 

Jones for being a good friend all week; Leo Garnsworthy for cleaning paint pots and brushes for three 
classes! 

Hedgehog Sofie Pilbrow and Bruno Russell for working together in PE showing good communication skills 
and working together to succeed; Finley Wilson for his amazing poetry this week and a fantastic 
attitude to all learning.  

Rabbit Oscar Batten for consistently excellent arithmetic scores; Seren Date for always presenting her work 
beautifully; Rico Battist and Scarlett Cosens for excellent ideas and putting forward their ideas well in 
Jigsaw sessions. 

Fox Ina Banks and Grace Simmonds have been brilliantly leading ‘Bible Club’ for children in Key Stage 
one. With a little help, they have read a bible story and organised a related activity each week; Rowan 
Russell has worked superbly across all subjects, both independently and in group work!  

Owl Rowan Harris, Millie Chamberlain and Amarra Beviss for their impeccable behaviour and good attitude 
towards their learning this week.  

Badger Alfie Ashworth, Callum Binks, James Evens, Lewis Waddon, Reece Winter, Jay Barsby and Alex 
Apsey for showing friendship and kindness to younger children. I am very proud of your kindness. 
Well done; Ethan Hope and Declan Payne for their fantastic effort in English – I have really enjoyed 
reading your stories.  

Dragonfly Tori Ellis for superb effort in all her work and for being a fab, caring member of Dragonfly Class; Ieuan 
Anthony for fantastic effort in all his work. 

 
 
 
 

Diary Dates    

May 

7
th
   Bank holiday 

10
th
    6pm, welcome evening for parents of children due to start Reception in Sept 2018 

18
th
    Year 4 Saxon Day at the Museum of Somerset    

22
nd

    Year 3 Saxon Day at the Museum of Somerset    

28
th
   Half-term week 

June    

8
th
    Non-uniform day to gather donations for the Fete  

9
th
   Summer Fete 

July 

10
th
   Sports Day 


